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To Our Community Supporters: 
 
 
Re: G.W. Graham Secondary School 2025 Grad Dinner and Auction 
 
 
We hope this letter finds you well! The presenter of this letter is a 2025 graduating student or parent of 
a graduating student.  
 
The school is preparing for our 2025 Grad Auction Dinner on Thursday December 5, 2024.  
 
We are seeking your support in the form of a donation that can used in our Silent or Live Auction.  
 
In return for your donation, we will prominently display your company's name, the value of the item(s) 
donated, and our students will also be sending along a heartfelt thank you note with the impact of your 
donation for the event.  
 
We are thankful for your contributions, no matter the size or value, and we appreciate our community 
partners for their support!  
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact us via email 
khaila_piorecky@sd33.bc.ca or alexis_clift@sd33.bc.ca or by calling the school at 604-847-0772.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Khaila Piorecky and Alexis Clift 
G.W. Graham Secondary School Graduation Committee 
 
 
 

 
Below is the name and contact information of the Grad requesting the donation: 

 

 
 
Grad’s Name:   
 
 
Grad’s Contact Information:   
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